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I support the current revisions to the Neighbourhood Plan.  Target expansion levels have been 
easily achieved through in-fill development over the past decade or so and I believe will continue 
to be supported in the same fashion, especially with the help of two allocated units in the Harvey 
Drive location.  I particularly like the references to and proposed support of darker skies, given 
how special most of the parish area is in this respect.  The sooner the Plan is adopted, the sooner 
it can be used to counter inappropriate development.  On this last note I do not support the 
proposed development at the Acorn Nursery site, which is inappropriate in scale and too 
detached from Emberton village facilities, which are severed from the site by the A509. 

 
 
  
  

 


